
 

 
 
Officiating:    The Very Rev. Stephen Brehe Officiating 
Pianist     Patty Dean 
Lay Reader:    Maggie Stockwell and Kira Philips 
LEM:      Lizzie Carlson-Thompson 
Ushers:            Sharron Moran and Sara Medley 
 

Sunday, November 24 Last Sunday after Pentecost: Christ The King  
  9:00 am Holy Eucharist Rite II The Very Rev. Stephen Brehe Officiating 
  9:00 am Sunday School 

    Please join us for Coffee Hour after the service. 
Monday, November 25  
      8:30 am Morning Prayer (V) 
    10:15 am Bible Study (WH Kitchenette Room) 
Tuesday, November 26                                    

7:00 am Men's Fellowship (V) 
8:30 am Morning Prayer (V) 

    12:05 pm Holy Eucharist Rite II Cathedral Chapel -  Bishop Marty Leading 
      5:15 pm Chapter Meeting ( WH Conference Room) 
      6:30 pm Thanksgiving Ecumenical Service St John’s Lutheran in Helena 
Wednesday, November 27 

8:30 am Morning Prayer (V) 
Thursday, November 28 Cathedral Office Closed for Thanksgiving 
      8:30 am Morning Prayer (V) 
Friday, November 29 Cathedral Office Closed 
      8:30 am Morning Prayer (V) 
Saturday, November 30 

8:30 am Morning Prayer (V) 
9:30 am Decorating Church for Christmas 

Sunday, December 1  
     9:00 am Holy Eucharist Rite I The Very Rev. Stephen Brehe Officiating 
   10:15 am Flipper Sunday 
   10:00 am Wreath Making during Coffee Hour  
     1:00 pm Holy Eucharist Rite I at Touchmark The Very Rev. Stephen Brehe Officiating 
     4:00 pm Taizé Service 
      
      
                     



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Church: for Sean, our Presiding Bishop; for Marty, our Bishop; for the 
Togendowagan Society, Ray, their Leader; Darcy and Dan, their Elders; and for St. 
Andrew's, Phillipsburg, Jim Jones and Mary Alice Jones, their Deacons; and The Rev. 
Theresa Kelley, their Rector. 

 
The Government: for Joe, our President; for Greg our Governor; for 
Congress, especially Tim, Matt, Steve, Ryan. Also for Kelly, Vickie, 
and Wilmot, our area mayors. 

The Community: for the staff, volunteers, and beneficiaries of God’s 
Love, Good Samaritan Ministries, Family Promise, and the Personal 
Care Pantry. 

Comfort, Healing & Hope: for Debbie, Kari, Jennie, Dick, Billie, Ben 
and Family, Marge, Dale, Ray, Taylor, Bob D., Terry, Scott, Jordan, 
Kevin, Robin, Janet, Ray, Joyce, Lynn, Charlotte, Peggy, and Paul 
Bresnahan. 

Those Serving in our Armed Forces: for Erica, David, and Shane 

Today’s altar flowers are given by Bobby Spilker in loving 
memory of Bill Spilker. 

THOSE CELEBRATING THIS WEEK 
November 24 through November 30th 

 

            Birthday         27 Scott (Mick) Blossom 

 

            Anniversary             24 Stan and Anne Wilmonth 

           

 

    

     
     

   

 



Pledge         $      1,000.00 

Contributions    $          440.00 

Plate (cash)            $          121.00 

Capital Campaign     $       2,020.00 

Building Use    $    350.00 
 
 

 

Weekly Finance Reports 

Week ending November 17, 2024 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Construction Corner for The Next 100 Years Capital Campaign 

 
The ramp project continues!!  SAFETY FIRST: 

The contractor will be off the week of Thanksgiving.  

The City inspector has given approval on the framing for the stage and downstairs 
ramp to be enclosed. The ramps and stage have been enclosed. The contractor is 
still needing to do the railings/wainscoting/trim on the upstairs ramp. Please be 
careful in using the upstairs ramp as it is not yet set up for those with accessibility 
needs. The downstairs ramp also needs to be finished and trimmed. The stage will 
continue to be closed off. 

The Guild room is available for use by entering from the stairs below.  

The hope is that the upstairs ramp will be finished and trimmed by Christmas 
services. 

We appreciate your patience and understanding.  For questions, please contact Dan 
Carlson-Thompson at 406 465 2022. 

We are excited to continue this project that YOU made possible. Thank you 



 

PIE ARE NEEDED -THANKSGIVING ECUMENICAL WORSHIP SERVICE 
  We are still in need of 4 pies for the Thanksgiving Worship Service at Saint John’s 
Lutheran Church on November 26th at 6:30 pm. Anyone wishing to assist us with pies for 
the reception, please contact Janet Kirkland. 

 
BARGAIN BASEMENT’S STREET ENTRANCE IS CLOSED UNTIL 
TUESDAY, DECEMBER 3RD 
 The entrance was closed to enable the replacement of drainpipes under the 
sidewalk. Once completed, future water damage to the Wilson Hall ceilings will be 
alleviated. Heating blankets are in place to make way for concrete.  

 

WILSON HALL CEILING TILE REPLACEMENT CONTINUES 

        The Administration Office has been completed! With windows and doors open to 
maintain ventilation, the Cathedral Administrator is still in the Dean’s office. Please 
continue to contact the office via the Administrator’s cell phone at 406-439-8369.  

 

THERE WILL BE A FAIR-TRADE MARKET AT ST. PAUL’S UNITED 
METHODIST CHURCH 
 

On Sunday November 24 from 9 AM to 3 PM, on the lower level of the Church, at  
the corner of Cruse and Lawrence, a Fair-Trade Market will be hosted 

Each purchase supports fair wages, safe working conditions, and sustainable practices 
around the world. From beautifully crafted jewelry and home goods to cozy textiles and 
delicious foods, every item comes with a story—and a chance to create positive change. 

When you buy fair trade, you’re empowering artisans and farmers to support their 
families, send their children to school, and build brighter futures for their communities. 
Fair Trade isn’t just a label—it’s a lifeline. 

Shop for Meaning, Give with Heart 

Whether you’re looking for unique gifts or just want to shop with a purpose, join us and 
make this Christmas truly meaningful. Together, we can make a difference—one gift at a 
time. 

  


